
Monday, August 21st, 2023

Dear African IXP Association Members,

We, the election trustees, are pleased to announce the results of the inaugural board election for the
African IXP Association. The newly elected members, along with their respective terms, are as follows:

● Kyle Spencer 3 years

Note: Staggered terms were
allocated based on the number
of votes each candidate
received as required by our
Articles of Association for the
inaugural election.

● Muhammed Rudman 3 years

● Jane R Coffin 3 years

● Jean-Francis Ahanda 2 years

● Frank Habicht 2 years

● Darwin Da Costa 2 years

● Lawakilia Wilfried Drabo 1 year

● Edrich de Lange 1 year

● Caglar Dabanoglu 1 year

We extend our heartfelt congratulations to the newly elected board members and express our gratitude
to all candidates who participated in the election process. Your commitment and willingness to serve
the association are highly commendable.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank all members who actively participated in the voting
process. Your engagement and support are crucial in shaping the future direction of AFIX.

We, the election trustees, serve as an impartial overseer of the election process, ensuring its fairness,
transparency, and compliance with established rules and regulations. If you have any questions or
require further information about the election results, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a promising future for the African IXP
Association under the guidance of the newly elected board.

Sincerely

Michuki Mwangi
Distinguished Technologist,

The Internet Society

Bijal Sanghani
Managing Director,

Euro-IX

Gabriel Adonaylo
Manager,
LAC-IX




